
YOU ARE RECEIVING THIS NOTICE BECAUSE THERE IS A 
PROPOSED LAND USE APPLICATION NEAR YOUR PROPERTY IN ASTORIA 

 

 
CITY OF ASTORIA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION 
 
 

The public hearings scheduled for Monday, October 17, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Hall 
Council Chambers, 2nd Floor, 1095 Duane Street, Astoria to consider the following 
amendments has been CANCELLED and will be rescheduled to a date yet to be determined: 
 

1. Amendment A16-01 by Community Development Director to amend the Astoria 
Development Code, Article 9 Administrative Procedures, City Wide. Development 
Code Standards Articles 9 and 10 are applicable to the request.   
 

2. Amendment A16-02 by the Community Development Director to amend the Astoria 
Development Code housing section to encourage more infill and redevelopment of 
existing residential lots as part of a larger affordable housing strategy, City Wide. 
Development Code Standards Articles 1 Definitions and Article 3 Accessory Dwelling 
Units are being proposed for amendment. Criteria contained in Article 10 are applicable 
to the request. 
 

The Astoria Planning Commission will be hold a work session on Wednesday, October 19, 2016 
at 6:30 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers, 1095 Duane Street to further discuss 
Amendment A16-02 – Accessory Dwelling Units.  
 
THE CITY OF ASTORIA 
 
 
 
 
Sherri Williams 
Administrative Assistant      MAIL: October 6, 2016 


